

Horn & France Insurance values the health and safety of our customers and employees. Health and safety is our top priority in these swiftly changing times and because we care for our customers we are making temporary changes to our office procedures. Based on the recommendations of both the CDC and State officials, our office will only be accessible by phone, email or scheduled appointment.

We are still in our office taking care of our insureds and meeting their needs during this unusual time.

We will still be able to take payments, make policy changes, and issue new policies by calling our office at 270.685.5124 or scheduling an appointment with one of our team members.

If you would prefer to contact us by email please do so by emailing one of our team members below.

Stephen Durham durham@coledurham.com

Don Mitchell dmitchell@hfins.com
Benji Dewitt bdewitt@hfins.com
Jeff Johnson jjohnson@hfins.com
Breanna Kreis bkreis@hfins.com
Tracy Prather tprather@hfins.com
Crystal Crabtree ccrabtree@hfins.com
Angelia Dame adame@hfins.com